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Hi, 
 
As an Australian, Iam requesting the government to step up and provide protection for kolas 
and native species in Australia. We are losing so many species at an alarming rate due to 
deforestation and development. 
 
In the next 20 years kids will not be able to see some species due to extinction, they will only 
read about them like dinosaurs. We are in a position right now to make a change and allow 
humans to co exist with all creatures. 
 
Let’s show the world what Australia can do. 


